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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 4:06 PM
To: 'Ridley, Carolyn'
Subject: RE: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 06938-2018 in Docket 20170233

Good Afternoon, 
 
We are in receipt of your request to be removed from the email distribution list and will update the contact information 
in our system for Docket 20170233. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
From: Ridley, Carolyn [mailto:Carolyn.Ridley@centurylink.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 2:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Pontis, Christie 
Subject: FW: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 06938-2018 in Docket 20170233 
 
I no longer have regulatory responsibilities for Florida for CenturyLink or its affiliates (i.e., Level 3) and would request 
that my name be taken off of the email distribution list.  Please let me know if additional action is needed on my part to 
effectuate this change.  Thanks, 
 
Carolyn 
 
Carolyn Ridley 
Director of Government Relations 
2078 Quail Run Drive 
Bowling Green, KY 42104 
p: 615.584.7372 
e:  carolyn.ridley@centurylink.com 

 
 
 
 
From: Commission Clerk <CommissionClerk@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 1:47 PM 
Subject: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 06938-2018 in Docket 20170233 
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The document described below has been filed with the Florida Public Service Commission and issued by the 
Office of Commission Clerk. You are being provided this information electronically, because you are a party of 
record or an interested person in this docket.  
 
NOTICE: E-mail replies from this address are not monitored or read. Should you have any difficulty accessing 
this document, please forward this e-mail to Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, explaining the problem and a Deputy Clerk 
will assist you. Please do not alter the subject line, as it is used for processing.  
 

DOCUMENT 
NO.  

DESCRIPTION  

06938-2018 

Final Order PSC-2018-0517-FOF-TP notice of adoption of Rules 25-4.0665 and 25-4.113, 
FAC; rules were filed with DOS on 11/1/18 and will be effective on 11/21/18; closes docket.

 
This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged information. 
Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 
communication and any attachments.  




